
From: Pitts, Ted
To: Stirling, Bryan <BryanStirling@gov.sc.gov>

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 3/22/2013 11:04:53 AM

Subject: FW: Information Security RFP

 
 
From: Adams, Marcia 

Sent: Friday, March 22, 2013 9:58 AM

To: Pitts, Ted; Holly, Jim; Leidinger, Bill; Beverly Smith; Mike Shealy

Subject: Information Security RFP
 
I am happy to report that there have been no protests for the Information Security RFP.  Deloitte has begun work 
today.  Deloitte is at DSIT and will be conducting segments of their first assessments this weekend.  I will keep you 
updated on the progress of work each week.
 
Marcia
 

Marcia S. Adams
Executive Director|SC Budget & Control Board
1200 Senate Street | Columbia, SC 29201 | Office: (803) 734-2320
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